
Daniel Drier, General Manager 
Golf Operations 

19600 75th Street, Suite 122-1 
Bristol, Wisconsin 53104 

(262) 857-1869 
Fax: (262) 857-1885 

Raymond G. Arbet, Director 
Department of Public Works & Development Services 
 

April 23, 2020 
 
News release 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact: Daniel Drier 
   262-857-1865 
 

Kenosha County golf courses to reopen Friday, April 24 
 
Kenosha County’s golf courses, Brighton Dale Links and Petrifying Springs Golf Course, will 
reopen at 8 a.m. Friday, April 24, General Manager of Golf Operations Daniel Drier announced 
today. 
 
Golfers will be required to walk the courses, as carts will remain unavailable for the foreseeable 
future due to the COVID-19 emergency. Pro shops and clubhouses will remain closed, and 
contact points like flags, water coolers, rakes, etc., have been removed. 
 
The courses are allowed to reopen under the modified version of Gov. Tony Evers’ Safer-At-
Home order, which takes effect Friday. 
 
“We are excited to invite everyone back to our beautiful 63 holes of Kenosha County Golf,” 
Drier said. “We must do this responsibly, though, and need to make sure that everyone does their 
part to keep all of our families healthy.” 
 
Those who visit the courses are asked to follow these guidelines: 

n If you are sick or someone in your household is sick, please stay home. 
n If you or someone in your household has been diagnosed with COVID-19 please follow 

the correct guidelines and self-quarantine for the proper amount of time.  
n Practice social distancing and stay at least six feet away from each other at all times.  
n Advance tee times are required. Please make them online at 

www.kenoshacountygolf.com.  
n Please call ahead day of play and pay for your green fee over the phone. The number to 

call is 262-697-4653. 
n Park and Play will be enforced. Please stay in your vehicles until right before your tee 

time. Then head to the tee and start your round. Please avoid any congregations of any 
kind.  

n All practice facilities will remain closed. 
n After completion of your round please go directly to your vehicle and head home safely.  

 
Current greens fees are $26 for 18 holes and $15 for nine holes on weekdays, $33 for 18 holes 
and $18 for nine holes on weekends and holidays. 
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About Kenosha County Golf: Kenosha County offers two championship facilities. Brighton Dale Links, 830 248th 
Ave., is a 45-hole complex featuring the 18-hole, par-72 White Birch and Blue Spruce courses, plus the 9-hole, par-
36 Red Pine course. Petrifying Springs Golf Course, 4909 Seventh St., is an 18-hole, par-70 course located in 
Kenosha County’s flagship park. For more information, please visit www.kenoshacountygolf.com or follow us on 
Facebook at www.facebook.com/BrightonDaleLinks and www.facebook.com/PetrifyingSpringsGolf.  
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